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6th December 2014

Ms Nikki R. Haley 
Governor of South Carolina

)
On behalf of FICCI, I would like to thank you for participating in the inaugural session of 
FICCI Higher Education Summit 2014. I am honoured to have had the opportunity to 
meet with you and I am certain that our continued relationship will benefit both the 
sides.

We are as keen as you are to continue to develop the relationship between India and 
the United States and in that context, the advantages of South Carolina shall no doubt 
lead to closer ties between your state and the Indian business community.

I shall be taking over as President of FICCI on the 20th of December and I look forward 
to visiting you in South Carolina with a business delegation. The FICCI Secretariat will 
work closely with your office to work out a mutually convenient date.

It was indeed an invaluable opportunity to host you at FICCI.

Assuring you of our highest cooperation at all times.

Warm regards,

Yours Sincerely,

Industry’s Voice for Policy Change
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